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Hodgson Russ partner Garry M. Graber is one of four litigators featured in “Western NY Attorneys Still ‘Bill-ieve’ in the
Bills,” published September 14, 2014, by Buffalo Business First. The featured attorneys—often opponents in the courtroom—
have been attending Buffalo Bills games together as season ticket holders for years. The article, published in the wake of the

news that Terry and Kim Pegula’s bid for the team was accepted, recounts some of their fondest Bills memories.

Read the full article.
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